
City of Oakland​
Planning and Building Department​
250 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza​
Oakland, CA 94612 

Dear City Officials, 

We, the undersigned truckers, residents, and community members of the Bay Area, enthusiastically 
support the development of a new, secure truck parking facility located less than 10 minutes from the 
Port of Oakland. Designed to serve trucks, chassis, and containers, this project prioritizes abundant, safe 
parking spaces while delivering critical environmental and community benefits. By addressing 
long-standing challenges for the trucking industry and local neighborhoods, this facility will enhance the 
safety, sustainability, and livability of Oakland. 

The facility will provide: 

●​ Ample Secure Parking: A high-capacity, professionally managed lot to meet the critical shortage 
of safe parking near the Port of Oakland, reducing reliance on unsafe or unauthorized areas. 

●​ Electrified Parking Solutions: Electric TSE hookups to minimize idling, lower fuel costs for 
truckers, and support Oakland’s sustainability goals. 

●​ Reduced Emissions: Decreased idling and circling through electrified parking, significantly 
improving air quality in the East Bay by cutting greenhouse gas emissions. 

●​ Less Congestion: Fewer trucks navigating the Port of Oakland, Oakland Bay Bridge, and local 
interstates in search of parking, easing traffic and enhancing road safety. 

●​ Improved Community Livability: A dedicated parking solution to eliminate trucks idling in 
residential neighborhoods, reducing noise, pollution, and safety hazards for residents. 

This project responds to the urgent need for reliable truck parking while advancing Oakland’s goals of 
reducing congestion, improving air quality, and fostering vibrant communities. The overwhelming 
community support reflected in our signatures underscores the demand for this facility and its potential to 
benefit the entire Bay Area. We respectfully urge the City of Oakland to grant the necessary permits 
to make this transformative project a reality. 

Sincerely, 

The Undersigned Supporters of the SYS Industries Oakland Truck Parking Facility 


